LHS FRESHMEN FLIGHT SCHOOL

Incoming 9th Grade Students and Parents are invited to Join US on Campus at Liberty High School for Flight School (Orientation). At this event, students will be given information about all things liberty Hs! We look forward to welcoming our newest redhawks!

Please RSVP at this link: https://goo.gl/forms/RFjZ5TQB20IaDHXg1

August 7th, 2018 from 10am-1pm
(Parent Meeting 10am-11am in auditorium)
Students report to cafeteria. Please do not arrive early as doors will not be open